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On some days my child seems to have more difficulty reading than 
other days.  Should I worry about this? 

 

Do not worry.  Your child may read very well one day and not read as 
comfortably the next.  Why this happens is not clear, but it may 
frustrate your child when she experiences more difficulty than usual.  

Providing her with a little more help or picking an easier book to read that day 
should help. 

 


